Vicksburg Soccer Organization

Bovina Soccer Complex

April 13, 2015

Attending: Chelsea Whitten, Anne Mullins, Michael Guidry, Matt Malej, and Anita Martin
Chelsea called meeting to order at 7:01PM

Anita made a motion to except the minutes for February and March Matt second it and all were in favor.

Coaching fees for national youth license is 3,000 a year. 2,000 of that is fees the remainder is gas money.
Paying only 2,000 in coaching fees will help save just save on taxes. June 30 is the end of our tax year.

Anne made a motion to change the Canon coaching fees to 2,000 for all coaching levels. The remainder of other
fees will be gas reimbursement. Anita seconded it and all were in favor.

Financial report

VSO 13,693.48

Debit 11,209.25

Cannon 1,912.23

Debit 268.88

After the AGM we will have to increase cannons fees

Matt suggested we request half a season upfront and then split the remainder of fees. It must be paid with a
credit card.

Chelsea suggested having the ul0 league as a secondary d2 team next year (like the cadets).

Michael said it would be like a bridge program - playing recreational first and then playing river league games
when available. We could have a separate training coach for u10. Emerson would still do recreation and u8-u9
training.

Anita made a motion to move the AGM to June 22. Michael seconded it and all were in favor.

It was discussed that US club soccer's fees were lower than MSA. Anita made the motion to make all cannon
ull and older teams us club soccer. Michael seconded it and all were in favor.

Michael made the motion to adjourn and Matt seconded it. All were in favor. Meeting adjourned at 8:07 PM.



